
 
 
CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  May 1, 2019 
 
TOPIC:  New Water Service Installation  
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
On Tuesday May 7 through Thursday May 9, 2019, The City of The Dalles Public Works will 
be installing a new water service on East 4th Street between Washington Street and 
Federal Street. 
 
Work on May 7th – 9th is scheduled each day from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Full road closure 
with clearly marked detours will be in effect on East 4th Street during work hours. Some 
parking will be restricted where barricades are set out. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to use 
East 3rd Street or East 5th Street 
as alternative routes to avoid the 
work area. The alley between 
East 3rd Street and East 4th 
Street will be open. 
 
Please be alert to the traffic 
control signs and drive with 
caution for the safety of the utility 
workers, pedestrians and other 
motorists. 
 
If you have questions, please 
contact the Public Works 
Department at (541) 296-5401. 
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